
Best wishes for a Happy, Healthy,
and Prosperous New Year!
As we embark on 2024, we
embrace the hope and optimism
that comes with each new year.
The Moore Center looks forward
to providing and enhancing care
to individuals with intellectual,
developmental, and personal
challenges and creating
opportunities for a good life.

Past, present, or future - the impact of your support goes beyond
measurable outcomes; it resonates in the smiles of individuals achieving
milestones, the joy of newfound friendships, and the sense of belonging
within our community. We thank you for being on this journey with us!

Be one of the first to make a 2024 donation to The
Moore Center Here:
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Your on-going support is sincerely appreciated!

Ellen Roposa 
Vice President, Resource Development
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